
Ms. Karen J. Haggett 

640 Mix Avenue - Apartment 4G 
Hamden, Connecticut 06514 
July 6, 1983 

Acting Clerk of the Commission 
Freedom of Information Commission 
30 Trinity Street 
Hartford, Connecticut 06106 

RE: FIC 83-122 

Dear Ms. Haggett: 

In a letter dated June 7, 1983, I filed a complaint with 
your Commission which was acknowledged in your letter of 
June 13, 1983 and docketing this complaint as listed above. 

I have received the enclosed material from Mr. Alan Schmoll, 
President, Hamden Legislative Council. Included is a document 
which I had sough~ and having received this, I see no reason 
to pursue my complaint. 

Please accept this letter as fonnal notification of my with­
drawing the above referenced complaint. Thank you for your 
attention and cooperation. 
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Very truly yours, 
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